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Hello Committee Members, 

 

I used to live in Colorado, where my family and I enjoyed buying raw milk and raw 

milk products from a local dairy where I maintained a "cow share".  Now I can buy 

raw dairy if I happen find drive into Washington.  I would so like to be able to more 

easily buy raw milk in Portland occasionally.  I read this bill and it sounds like it would 

ensure safe products for consumers and hope you will support it. 

 

Thank you 


